
Summer greetings to all of you! 
 
Your Iowa State Committee met last week. We had a great meeting and accomplished lots. 
 
State Meet Bids were awarded. Thanks to everyone who submitted a bid for 2025. We greatly appreciate your 
interest in hosting these important events. The SAC voted to award the DEV meet to Ruby Gymnastics. It will be held 
at the Cedar Valley SportsPlex in Waterloo on March 21-23, 2025. Mid Iowa will be your meet host for Xcel State at 
the Iowa Events Center in downtown Des Moines on March 23-30, 2025. I know these will be very well-run, organized 
meets. Thank you for supporting Iowa USAG. 
 
We are hoping to host an Iowa State Congress sometime in August this year. It will be a one day event, centrally 
located for the convenience of all. We are looking at a very nominal charge of $25 for an Iowa USAG Member. It's a 
bargain! Right now we are looking at a Sunday, August 11th date but that could change. 
 
National Congress is just up the road in Minneapolis later this month. Hopefully you all saw that Region 4 is hosting 
an Olympic Trials Kick Off Party. This event is just for you and all of our Region 4 friends. Light apps and drinks will 
be complimentary. It's a great way to see old friends and make some new ones as well.  
 
Our new website is on the verge of being launched. You will find it in the same place as our old one. I hope you will 
check it out as there is a ton of updated and new information on there including a brand new Iowa Rules and Policies. 
It should be live within a week or so. 
 
Please take a minute to review information on the club list. I pulled directly from USAG with the exception of the 
phone numbers. If you find an error, please let me know so that I can get it corrected for you. You will also find a list 
of meets in Iowa for the 2025 season. If you are not listed and you are hosting a meet, it means that I did not get a 
response from you when I called for meet dates back in April. It's not too late! Email me your info if you'd like to be 
included. 
 
Hope to see you in Minneapolis! 
Kelly 
	


